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WELCOME BACK TO CCC!

The Weitzel Family would like to welcome all
of our members and staff to the 2018 golf season.
The Club has never looked better! A huge, heartfelt
thank you to Hollie Kroening, our new Food &
Beverage Manager, and Chris Pecora for their he-
roic efforts in cleaning up the place. Their endless
energy, enthusiasm, and pride in our Club have
remarkably improved our premises. The lower grill
room, bar, ladies locker room, halls, upstairs bar
and dining room and entrance to the Club all have
a fresh, clean coat of paint. The lighting through-
out the Club has been changed to daylight lighting
adding a bright, inviting look. Please thank them
for making a positive difference in our “home away
from home.”

Daniel Hartford, our new superintendent, has
been busy getting the course in good condition,
despite the challenges of the spring weather.

Jason Parker has the pro shop in tip-top
shape. He will be emailing events of the Club out
on a regular basis. A new CCC Directory is being
printed. Copies can be picked up in the pro shop
and are also available on our website. Tournament
plaques are being updated to honor our winners.

Kevin Keenan, photographer, has completed
an aerial view of the entire course using a drone to
create a map of the golf course. Pictures will also
be available on our website and social media.

The Flower Power Team is hard at work mak-
ing our gardens look beautiful. We greatly appre-
ciate the work of our garden fairies and welcome
anyone who wishes to “adopt” a hole and join our
dedicated team.

We feel very fortunate to have a membership
and staff who values Caledonia Country Club as
much as we do. Hope you enjoy the golf season!

- The Weitzel Family

Johnnie Miller, age 7, and his dad, Tim Miller,
with Hollie Kroening

“We love it here and decided to join this year because it is a
great course. It is not far from Chili, where we live, and I can
spend Sunday afternoons on the course with my son.”

- Tim Miller, new member

A WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS
« Nick Redanty
 Tim Miller and Tara Hopkins
« Pat Hickey and Nan Burnette
« Pat Williams
« Jeremy Carnes
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Chris Pecora, painting the front entrance



INTRODUCING DANIEL HARTFORD

Daniel, as he likes to be called, is CCC’s new
superintendent. He is a third generation member
of our Club. His grandmother, Mary Hartford, was
one of the early members of CCC, when the course
was only 9 holes. His late father, Todd Hartford,
inspired a love of golf in him at the early age of six

years old and he has enjoyed the game ever since.

One of his best memories on the course was
his senior year on the Cal- Mum golf team. He
came in second place playing in the County tour-
nament qualifying him for the state sectionals. An
honor for all.

Daniel went on to attend Brockport College
earning a Bachelor of Science degree. Following
college, he coached boys basketball and football
for eleven years at CMCS, his alma mater.

He describes his greatest challenge as super-
intendent as “the pressure he puts on himself.”
Daniel wants to maintain CCC’s reputation as “the
fastest greens in western NY.” Dan says, “I really
want to do a good job and carry the torch into the
next generation.”

He has an 18 month old son, Logan Todd, and
a girlfriend, Kristen.

Mudder’s winners Maureen Korody and Deb Wagner

TOURNAMENT WINNERS

Congratulations to the 2018 Mudder’s
Tournament winners:

e Andy Guldenschuh & Chris Mitchell
e Maureen Korody & Deb Wagner

Mudder’s winner, Andy Guldenschuh

Congratulations to the 2018 Flag Day
Tournament winners:

e Chris Pecora
e Diane Otto



Ladies’ Flag Day winner, Diane Otto

TUES. NIGHT LADIES LEAGUE (“For the Love of Golf”)

40 women showed up May 22nd in cool, cloudy,
conditions to kick off the Tuesday Night Ladies League.
Come out and join the fun!

A big thank you to Paul and Ramona Rathbun!

THANK YOU 2018 FLOWER POWER TEAM

Co-Chairs: Don and EA Sears - Front of Pro
Shop, pots, and signs by lower parking lot.

Hole #1 - Steve and Sue Reidmiller

Hole #2 - Bob and Tanya Wilkie

Hole #3 - Norma Embling and Pat Vink
Hole #5 - Ernie Baker and Donna Nothnagle
Hole #7 - Terry Nothnagle and Shannon Sickles
Hole #8 - Lisa Clark and Bev Blazewski

Hole #10 - George and Sandy Parry

Hole #11 - Jim and Maureen Marco

Hole #13 - Rhett Clark

Hole #14 - Tom and Nancy Forsyth

Hole #16 - Digger Kelch and Eric Baker
Hole #17 - Polly Nothnagle

Hole #18 - Phil Cammilleri

Front of Clubhouse - Ward Otto, Joy and Mike
Walker, Ed and Nancy Barton, Hollie Kroening
and Chris Pecora.

Lower bar & grill area - Cheryl Marginean and
Donna Pilcher.

Putting Green area - Chris and Sue Hayes, Matt
and Erin Hayes.

Caledonia Country Club sign - Ethan Donahue.

A special thank you to gardener, Dick Cham-
berlin, for his years of service. He made the club
entrance from the parking lot to the pro shop
look phenomenal. His green thumb will be surely
missed.



